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10th May 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Staffing Update 
I am pleased to inform you that, following Miss Woodmansey’s decision to move on to a new career path outside 
Education, Mrs Burkill will assume the role of Early Years Practitioner in the Nursery. This change will take effect from 
Monday 3rd June. As Mrs Burkill has already been working across the Early Years Unit for some time, I anticipate that 
the changeover will be seamless. We are currently advertising for a suitable candidate to replace Mrs Burkill’s current 
role in the Unit.  
 
I would also like to share Mrs Belton’s decision not to resume her role as Class Teacher at Saint Norbert’s. Mrs Belton 
has worked with us since 2015 and has been a valued member of our team throughout. We have greatly admired – 
and been humbled by – her sheer determination, positivity and resilience over the past 18 months. We wish Mrs 
Belton every happiness and hope that she is able to enjoy the opportunities which lay ahead with her family. I would 
like to thank her for her hard work and passion during the time she has worked at Saint Norbert’s; she has been a 
great ambassador for learning.  
 
I hope to be able to provide you with further clarification regarding staffing over the coming weeks.  
 
School Gates 
Please ensure that you do not stand or wait in the pedestrian entrance when dropping off in the morning or collecting 
your child in the evenings, as this causes an obstruction. If you need to speak with your child’s Class Teacher, please 
feel welcome to do so. Thank you for your understanding.  
 
Reminder - Collective Worship with Class 4 
Children in Class 4 will lead Collective Worship on Friday 17th May. Families and friends of children in Class 4 are very 
welcome to attend. Doors will open at 2.20pm with the Worship starting at 2.30pm. Please note, there will be no 
admittance once the Worship begins. 
 
 
 
 



Warm Weather 
We continue to enjoy great weather at the moment (I will not mention the forecast for next week). Please would you 
send your child to school with an appropriate sun hat so that they can play outside with some protection. Sun cream 
should be applied before coming to school and in accordance with the product instructions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A Dawson  


